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Kindy Waste 
Education

Waste Education Officers from the 
City of Bunbury recently visited 
our Kindy students to discuss 
recycling. Activities included a story 
about rubbish disposal, sorting 
items suitable for recycling and the 
appearance of Big Bin.
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Our visit from the Japanese Setagaya students 
was every bit the success we were hoping for.  
Both Adam Road choirs performed beautifully 
and the school band displayed just how far they 
have come in one year.  
We then got a treat when the Japanese students performed a 
traditional dance and sang several songs.  The greatest success 
of the visit though was seeing the visiting Japanese students and 
our students interacting during a number of different classroom 
activities and in the playground.  Next year our Years 3, 4 and 5 
students will be studying Japanese with Mrs Gray.

Despite a very hot day forecast for last Friday our interschool 
athletics team acquitted themselves extremely well in terms 
of performance and representing our school with pride.  We 
missed out on the Mick Murray Meritorious Shield by the smallest 
margin of 1% but everyone gave their all in what was a great 
team performance.  Thanks again to Mrs Sheedy who organised 

the team and to helpers Mrs Elward, Mrs Macquarie and Mrs 
Dahlstrom.  

We are preparing ourselves for the sprint to the finish line with 
lots to come in the last month of school.  Amongst these activities 
are preparing our new Kindergarten students and families for the 
transition to school, preparing Pre Primary students for the move 
into the main section of the school, preparing Year 6 students for 
their move to high school and we will finish the year with two 
weeks of swimming lessons.  We will also thank our large band of 
volunteers and put on a musical  performance for the residents at 
Bethanie Elanora aged care home.

The finale of the year will be celebrating the wonderful 
achievements of our students at both the Graduation and Final 
Assemblies, on Wednesday 18  and Thursday 19 December 
respectively. 

GUY ASSER 
PRINCIPAL

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK

Setagaya Visit
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THE SALVATION ARMY  
SOUTHWEST CHRISTMAS APPEAL

We are once again collecting tinned goods for the Salvation Army Christmas Appeal.
Please bring items to your classroom on Tuesday 26 November.

There will be prizes for the class who collects the most cans.

THE RIGHT ANGLE

Don’t forget to send your photos to adamroad.ps@education.wa.edu.au – you may make it into the next newsletter!

BAD 
MATHS 
JOKE: 
Q: Parallel lines 
have so much in 
common…
A: It’s a shame 
they’ll never 
meet.

FOR EVERYONE’S SAFETY AND WELL-BEING PLEASE LEAVE YOUR DOG 
AT HOME WHEN COMING TO OUR SCHOOL.  THANK YOU

ODD ONE OUT
Eva, Tamati, Noah and Jo are looking at some objects.

Eva: Hey, the square is the odd one out.
Tamati: No, Eva, the circle is the odd one out!
Noah: No, it is the box!
Jo: Well you are ALL wrong! The pentagon is clearly the odd one out.
Who is right and why?
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What's been happening in Japanese?

On Wednesday 6 November a group of Primary school 
Japanese students from Bunbury’s Japanese sister city, 
Setagaya, visited Adam Road Primary School. They 
performed an amazing traditional dance and sang songs 
in Japanese and English.

They presented Mr Asser and our school with 
some gifts which we can use in the Japanese room 
– a traditional Japanese scroll, origami paper, some
traditional toys and some information about the City of
Setagaya in Japanese and English.

The Japanese students then enjoyed participating in 
activities with the Year 5 & Year 6 classes before having 
lunch with Adam Road Primary School students.

Setagaya Primary School Student Visit

Language 
Practice
To the right is 
the language 
structure we have 
been practicing 
this term in 
Japanese.  Please 
practice at home 
where you can! 
がんばってね！

Shichi-Go-San Festival
Last week during Japanese classes, students learnt about a 
Japanese Festival called Shichi-Go-San. 
Essentially standing for 7-5-3 years of 
age, the festival celebrates the growth 
of children and wishes them continued 
good health. Girls (aged 3 and 7 years 
old) and boys (aged 3 and 5 years old) 
dress in traditional kimono and visit 
Shinto shrines with their families.



P&C NEWS
UNIFORM SHOP
We are seeking a volunteer to run the uniform shop for next 
year. Training will be available for the new person this term. If 
you are interested please let us know via our Facebook page, 
or drop in to the uniform shop and have a chat. 

The Uniform Shop and student banking are on Tuesday’s 
8.15am to 9.15am.

P&C MEETING 
The next P&C meeting will be held at 9.00am on Friday 
22 November in Room 16. Everyone is welcome.

SCHOOL BANKING
We are still looking for someone to take over the 
school banking. If we don’t find someone soon then 
we may lose this wonderful program at our school. If 
you would like to know more about the school banking 
program or think you might have a spare hour per 
week to help run the school banking then come and 
have a chat with us, we would love to hear from you.

Our new Woolworths Earn 
and Learn resources have 
arrived. Thank you to all 
families and friends for 

your support. 
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Term 4 – Dates To Remember
WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

6 18 November 19 November
Pre-Kindy 
Transition 
Program

20 November 21 November 22 November
Assembly, Pre-
Primary, 2.15pm 
P&C Meeting 
9am

7 25 November 26 November
Senior Choir and 
Band to Elanora 
Villas, 10am

27 November 28 November 29 November
Yr 5 Cricket 
Carnival Dalyellup

8 2 December 3 December 4 December
2020 Kindy 
Orientation Day, 
9am

5 December 6 December

THIS WEEK’S ASSEMBLY Pre-Primary at 2.15pm
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Merit Certificates
Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated progress, achievement or the 
upholding of our school values in order to receive a Merit Certificate at the upcoming assembly.  

Parents are invited to watch your child receive their award.

PRE-PRIMARY
PP1	 Tyler
PP2	 Sophia, Zaylan 
PP3	 Rhys

YEAR 1
Room 1	� Lyric, Magdalena, 

Ruby-Lee
Room 3	 Chontaya, Jessica

YEAR 2
Room 4	 Tyler
Room 5	 Charlee, Indi
Room 6 Jasmine, Lola

YEAR 3
Room 4	 Vijay

Room 7	 Amaleigh, Cohen
Room 17	 Quinn

YEAR 4
Room 11	 Hope, Skyla
Room 12	 Briella, Nathan

YEAR 5
Room 13	 Alice, Lincoln 
Room 19	 Lauren

YEAR 6
Room 18	 Dylan 
Room 21	 Angus, Ella

Amazing Attender Award
Congratulations on being an outstanding attender at our school. The 
following students will be congratulated at the upcoming assembly 
and invited to lunch with Mr Asser on Wednesday 27 November.

Amazing Attender
Amazing AttenderYEAR 1

Rm 1  Henry

YEAR 2 
Rm 5  Amber

YEAR 3
Rm 17 	Lucas

YEAR 4
Rm 12	 Arman

YEAR 5
Rm 19	 Wayne

YEAR 6
Rm 18	 Toby
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OSHClub News 
Before School / After School Care Program  
 

 
 

Before and After School Care 
Help us spread the word about OSHClub and join all the fun 

with us next year in 2020! 
 

VACATION CARE PROGRAM‐ Bookings now open! 
With school holidays just around the corner, we have your vacation care needs already 
sorted! We have 3 amazing services that run over the school holidays at Tuart Forest, 
Kingston and Cooinda Primary School.  
Each day is a different theme and we have an incursion and excursion every week for some 
extra hands on fun! Some of the fun things we will be doing over the holidays include; 
Grand Cinemas excursion, cooking day, Lego challenge incursion, X5 Academy excursion, 
Magic show incursion, water play day, excursion to Busselton Jetty, picnic excursion to 
Donnybrook Apple Park, Alien day and heaps more!  
If this sounds like fun to you then jump onto our website, make an enrolment and book the 
days you need. You can find a brochure with all the themes on our website or pick up one 
from OSHClub.  
Vacation care price (full fee without CCS) is $63.90. Each excursion and incursion is an 
additional cost for that day. 
If you have any more questions just pop in and see me in the OSHClub room! 
A little about us: 

 We are an outside school hours’ care service; we look after your children right here at Adam 
Road Primary School both before and after school. 

 Children can choose to build, read, imagine, create or play with any of the awesome resources 
in our room as well as go outside to the playground and basketball court. 

 We provide healthy quality food for breakfast and afternoon snacks every day. 
 It’s completely FREE to make an enrolment, just go to www.oshclub.com.au and register. 
 We cater for Kindy through to Year 6 with fun stuff for EVERY age and skill level. 
 Our FULL fee WITHOUT CCS is $23.00 before school and $32.90 after school but you can get 

up to 85% government subsidy via CCS. For more details, call Centrelink Family Line 13 61 50 or 
use the Government Estimator Website. 

 
 

 

Contact Information 
 

Coordinator: Rhiannon Godber  
Our Service Mobile: 0421 705 749  
OSHClub Accounts: 1300 395 735   
All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an account online 
at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account. For on the day bookings 
please contact the Coordinator direct at the program.  
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

 
 

Hi, would your children or grandchildren like to get involved with some fun activities 
and learn about the exciting world of triathlon. 
Come and join us at the grassed area opposite the BREC at 4.00pm on Wednesday the 
20th November for the start of 5 weeks of fun activities. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Come and join in the fun. See the club web site bunburytriclub.com for further details 
Registration Link 

Bike

 

 


